
From: Julie M. Claycomb <julie.claycomb@utoronto.ca>  
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 3:39 PM 
To: secretariat (SRCR/SCRR) <secretariat@srcr-scrr.gc.ca> 
Subject: Responsible Conduct of Research Framework-Support for Hoffman Suggestions 

To whom it may concern,  

I write to express my support for the response put forth by Dr. Michael Hoffman to the tri-
council's Proposed Revisions on the Responsible Conduct of Research Framework, found here: 
https://hoffman.bitbucket.io/2021/rcr-framework.html. Decreasing secrecy around investigations 
of scientific misconduct is the foundation of such a policy. We need to do better with this in 
Canada, and the suggestions put forth by Dr. Hoffman are practical steps to improve how we as a 
scientific community handle these issues. 

Thank you, 
Julie Claycomb 

--  
Julie M. Claycomb, Ph. D. 
Canada Research Chair in Small RNA Biology 
Associate Professor, Department of Molecular Genetics 
University of Toronto 
MaRS Centre, West Tower 
661 University Ave, Room 1540 (lab), Room 1535 (office) 
Toronto, ON M5G 1M1 
Canada 
phone: 416-978-3825 
fax: 416-978-6885 
email: julie.claycomb@utoronto.ca
https://www.claycomblab.com/

https://hoffman.bitbucket.io/2021/rcr-framework.html
mailto:julie.claycomb@utoronto.ca
https://www.claycomblab.com/

